“NICOLAE BALCESCU” LAND FORCES ACADEMY
OF SIBIU, ROMANIA
COMMANDANT (RECTOR) OFFICE

To Mihnea Cosmin COSTOIU
Rector of the University Politehnica of Bucharest

Dear rector,

On behalf of the academic community of "Nicolae Balcescu" Land Forces
Academy, Romanian Academy of Scientists (AOSR) - Military Section,
"Titu Maiorescu" University and National Institute of Aerospace Research, I am
pleased to invite you to participate in the 2nd Edition of The International Scientific
Conference "Emerging and Disruptive Technologies’ Impact on Global Security".

This scientific event brings to the participants’ attention new ideas and approaches
related to the topic of emerging and disruptive technologies and their impact on
global security, offering the opportunity to share experience and scientific results in
the academic and research environment, nationally and internationally.

The conference will take place in a hybrid format (onsite and online) at
"Nicolae Balcescu" Land Forces Academy of Sibiu, between November 24 - 25, 2022.

Please  find details about the conference at the link below
https://www.armyacademy.ro/engleza/conference EDTIGS.php .
We would be honored by your participation!
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